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Laurier Organizes Search
for Missing Student

Wilfrid Laurier University is asking for assistance from the surrounding community as it
organizes a search for a student who went missing in Sauble Beach. The Dean of Students
Officeis organizing a volunteer search effort to help look for Kieran Patrick Kelly on
Saturday, August 14. The volunteers will leave Laurier at 7 am. and will return by 9 p.m.

Anyone interested in volunteering should contact Laurier's Dean of Students Office at
(519) 884-1970 ext. 3318 to confirm participation. Dean David McMurray is asking interested

members of the community RSV P before Wednesday, August 11, at 4:30 p.m. Transportation
will be arranged after the number of searchers has been confirmed.

For moreinformation, please contact Michael Strickland at (519) 884-0710 ext. 3070.
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